
NOTICE OF EMAIL VOTE 
 OF THE  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OFTHE SOUTHERN HILLS  
COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT  

TO BE HELD 
July 24, 2019 Via Email 

 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that an email vote of the Board of Directors of the 
Southern Hills Community Improvement District will be held online at 7:00 p.m. on July 
24, 2019, to consider and act upon the following: 
 
 
New Business 

1. Discussion regarding maintenance expenditures. 
Other Business 

2. Any and all other matters that fall under the jurisdiction of this Board. 
 
This email vote is closed to the public. 
 
 
 
 
Dated: July 22, 2019 
 


